
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         January 9, 2001                                       Carson City 
                                                            (775) 687-6525 
                                                       Fax: (775) 687-5817 
 
 
 
         TO:  ALL LICENSEES AND OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 
 
         RE:  DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL LEGAL OPINION - PROMOTIONAL WAGERING 
              USING THE INTERNET 
 
              On December 29, 2000, the Gaming Division of the Nevada 
         Attorney General's office publicly released a legal opinion 
         addressing the use of the Internet for promotional wagering.   
         This opinion is available on the Board's website at 
         http://gaming.state.nv.us/.  For those persons who are unable to 
         obtain the opinion from our website, please contact Executive 
         Secretary Marilyn Epling at (775) 687-6530 and a copy will be 
         provided. 
 
              Licensees who have a website, or are contemplating the 
         creation of a website, should carefully review this legal opinion 
         and ensure that all Internet promotional gaming is conducted in 
         strict compliance with this opinion. 
 
 
                                      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                      Dennis K. Neilander 
                                      Board Member 
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         cc:  Bobby L. Siller, Board Member 
              Scott Scherer, Board Member 
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